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Marina Oswald Porter arriving at New Orleans courthouse with her husband, Kenneth. 
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Didn't Know 
Shaw, Marina 
Tells Court 

By Preston McGraw 
NEW ORLEANS, Feb. 29 

(UPI)—Marina Oswald Porter, 
wearing a gray miniskirt, 
today testified she never 
heard of the men Lee Harvey 
Oswald allegedly conspired 
with to kill President John F. 
Kennedy and did not believe 
Oswald knew them either. 

Oswald's widow led off the 
defense case after District 
Judge Edward A. Haggerty re-
fused to order a 12-man jury 
to acquit Clay L. Shaw of 
charges he was one of the con-
spirators. 

Nervously twisting her hands 
in her lap, the Russian-born 
Mrs. Porter, now the wife of a 
Dallas businessman, said she 
did not know Shaw, who is ac-
cused of conspiring with Os-
wald to New Orleans in 1863, 
David W. Ferrie, the other al-
leged conspirator, or Perry 
Raymond Russo, who said he 
witnessed the plot. 

She said she did not believe 
Oswald knew any of the three, 
but admitted on cross-exami-
nation he never told her about 
any of his friends. 

She said he never appeared 
unshaven, dirty and looking 
like a "hippie," as Russo de-
scribed him, that he never 
used the alias "Leon" and that 
he never lived apart from her 
during the time they spent in 
New Orleans. 

See SHAW, A7, Col. 4 
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O
sw

ald D
idn't K

now
 Shaw

 M
arina 

S
H

A
W

, F
rom

 A
l 

P
resident K

ennedy w
as shot 

to death N
ov- 22, 1963, In D

al-
las. T

h
e W

arren
 C

o
m

m
issio

n
 

co
n

clu
d

ed
 th

at O
sw

ald
 w

as 
the lone assassin. 

A
lth
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tig

h
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h
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o
n
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ith

 co
n
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irin
g
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ith
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w

ald
 an

d
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 th
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rin

g
 

an
d
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m

m
er o

f 1
9

6
3

, an
d

 n
o

t 
w

ith
 th

e actu
al assassin

atio
n
, 

D
istrict A

tto
rn

ey
 Jim

 G
arri-

so
n

 co
n

ten
d

s th
e p

resid
en

tial 
m

u
rd

e
r w

a
s c

o
m

m
itte

d
 b

y
 

m
ore than one person. 
"
D

id
 y

o
u
 e

v
e
r se

e
 L

e
e
 

H
arvey O

sw
ald in such a con-

d
itio

n
 th

at h
e co

u
ld

 resem
b
le 

a b
eatn

ik
 o

r h
ip

p
ie?" d

efen
se 

A
tto

rn
e
y
 F

. Irv
in

 D
y
m

o
n
d
 

asked M
rs. P

orter. 
"N

o," she said. 
"D

id
 h

e
 e

v
e
r h

a
v
e
 [lo

n
g
 

h
air?" 

"D
o you know

 or are you fa-
m

ilia
r w

ith
 th

e
 n

a
m

e
 C

la
y

 
S

haw
?" 

"H
av

e y
o

u
 ev

er b
eard

 th
e 

nam
e D

avid W
. F

erris or D
ave 

F
errie?" 
"N

o." 
"D

id
 y

o
u

 k
n

o
w

 D
av

e F
er-

ate?" 
"N

o, sir." 
"T

o
 y

o
u

r k
n

o
w

led
g
e, d

id
 

L
ee H

arvey O
sw

ald ever know
 

a m
an

 b
y
 th

e n
am

e o
f D

av
e 

F
errie?" 
"A

s far as I k
n

o
w

 m
y

 h
u

s-
b

an
d

 n
ev

er k
n

ew
 a m

an
 b

y
  that nam

e," she replied. 
"Is th

e
 n

a
m

e
 P

e
rry

 R
a
y

-
m

ond R
usso fam

iliar to you?" 

"D
id your late buS

band ever 
know

 him
?" 

"N
o, sir." 

R
usso's T

estim
ony .. 

R
usso testified earlier he ov-

erh
eard

 S
h

aw
, F

errie an
d

 O
s-

w
ald

 at a p
arty

, co
n
sp

irin
g
 to

 
assassin

ate M
r. K

en
n

ed
y

 in
 

the fall of 1963. 
O

n
 cro

ss ex
am

in
atio

n
, M

rs. 
P

orter said O
sw

ald never told 
h

er ev
en

 th
e n

am
es o

f p
eo

p
le 

h
e w

o
rk

ed
 w

ith
, n

o
r th

e n
a-

tu
re o

f h
is job at a coffee com

-
pany. 

O
sw

ald and his w
ife lived in 

N
e
w

 O
rle

a
n

s u
n

til a
 fe

w
 

w
eek

s b
efo

re th
e assassin

a-
tio

n
, W

h
en

 th
ey

 left an
d

 w
en

t 
to D

allas. M
rs. O

sw
ald m

oved 
In

 w
ith

 R
u
th

 P
ain

e, a frien
d
, 

in the suburban city of Irving. 
A

n
o

th
er d

efen
se w

itn
ess, 

la
d
 J

. 	
an

 atto
rn

ey
 

arrP
rE

d
en

t S
t the N

ew
 O

r- 
leans 	

In
tern

atio
n
al ' T

rad
e 

M
art, said

 in
 th

e 9
0
 d

ay
s p

re-
ced

in
g
 O

ct. 8
, 1

9
6
3
, h

e an
d
 

S
h

aw
 w

o
rk

ed
 co

n
stan

tly
 to

-
gether, seven days a w

eek and 
at all hours. S

haw
 w

as m
anag-

in
g

 d
irecto

r o
f th

e T
rad

e M
art 

a
n
d
 C

o
b
b
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id
 th

e
y
 w

e
re

 
trying to get up enough leases 
to support a $12 m

illion bond 
issue to build a new

 building. 
T

he period w
ould have been 

th
e o

n
e d

u
rin

g
 w

h
ich

 R
u
sso

  said
 b

e w
itn

essed
 th

e co
n
sp

ir-
a
c
y
 a

t a
 p

a
rty

 a
t F

e
rrie

's 
F

ren
ch

 Q
u
arter ap

artm
en

t. 
T

rip to W
est C

oast 

.1
. - 	

m
 i 

M
oore, 

S
h
aw

's secretary
, tes I e. at 

S
h

aw
's trip

 to
 th

e W
est C

o
ast 

th
at p

u
t h

im
 in

 S
an

 F
ran

cisco
 

on the day of the assassination 
w

as tak
en

 at th
e req

u
est o

f 
th

e C
o
lu

m
b
ia B

asin
 Im

p
o
rt 

C
lu

b
 in

 P
o

rtlan
d
, w

h
ich

 h
ad

 
invited him

 to speak. 
T

h
e p

ro
secu

tio
n

 co
n

ten
d

s 
th

e W
est C

o
ast trip

 w
as to

 es-
tablish an alibi. 

T
h
e p

ro
secu

tio
n
 h

am
m

ered
 

aw
ay on cross-exam

ination of 
M

rs. P
orter about O

sw
ald's se-

cretiv
en

ess ab
o
u
t h

is activ
i-

ties. 
"D

id he tell you m
uch about 

W
hat be w

as doing, dow
n here 

in
 N

ew
 O

rlean
s?" A

ssistan
t 

D
istrict A

tto
rn

ey
 Jam

es A
I-

cock asked. 
"N

o, sir," 
"M

a
tte

r o
f fa

c
t, 

he 
never 

told you m
uch about anything, 

did tie?" 
M

rs. P
o

rter said
 th

at w
as 

rig
h

t. S
h

e also
 said

 O
sw

ald
 

d
id

 n
o
t d

riv
e in

 N
ew

 O
rlean

s, 
an

d
 th

ey
 d

id
 n

o
t o

w
n

 a car. 
S

h
e said

 sh
e d

id
 n

o
t th

in
k
 b

e 
co

u
ld

 d
riv

e at all. 
Identified as D

river 

A
 state w

itn
ess at th

e start 
o

f th
e trial id

en
tified

 O
sw

ald
 

as a m
an

 w
h
o
 d

ro
v
e to

 C
lin

-
to

n
, L

a
., In

 la
te

 A
u

g
u

st o
r  early

 S
ep

tem
b
er, 1

9
6
3
, In

 an
 

old autom
obile, 

S
h
e said

 M
rs. P

ain
e "h

ad
 a 

statio
n

 w
ag

o
n

—
lig

h
t co

lo
r," 

b
u
t o

n
 th

e d
ay

 o
f th

e assasai-
ation it w

as "at hom
e." 

"D
id

 sh
e leav

e h
o
m

e o
r d

id
 

th
e au

to
 leav

e th
e h

o
u
se an

y
-

tim
e sh

o
rtly

 after th
e assassi-

nation?" D
ym

ond asked. 
"N

o," M
rs. P

orter said. 
T

w
o state w

itnesses had tes-
tified

 th
ey

 saw
 O

sw
ald

 co
m

e 
d

o
rm

 a g
rassy

 slo
p

e fro
m

 th
e 

T
exas S

chool B
ook D

epository 
shortly after M

r. K
ennedy w

as 

P
om

pidou A
nnounces 

P
lans to V

isit U
.S. 

P
A

R
IS

, F
eb, 21 (A

P
)—

F
or-

m
er P

rem
ier G

eo
rg

es P
o

m
p

i-
dou, w

ho had said he w
ill be a 

c
a
n

d
id

a
te

 in
 F

ra
n

c
e
's n

e
x

t. 
p
resid

en
tial electio

n
, T

h
u

rs-
d
ay

 an
n
o
u
n
ced

 p
lan

s to
 v

isit 
th

e U
n
ietd

 S
tates in

 th
e co

m
-

ing m
onths. 

P
om

pidou, eased out as pre-
m

ier last July and now
 a dep-

uty in the N
ational A

ssem
bly, 

g
av

e n
o
 d

ates fo
r h

is trip
 to

 
th

e U
n

ited
 S

tates. H
e said

 h
e 

h
o

p
ed

 to
 m

eet U
.S

. p
o

litical 
le

a
d

e
rs, se

e
 A

m
e
ric

a
n

 in
-

d
u

strial an
d

 sp
ace facilities 

an
d

 v
isit th

e co
u

n
try

-sid
e. H

e 
said he also w

ould like to have 
a lo

o
k

 at u
n

iv
ersities an

d
 "I 

hope they w
ill be calm

."  

m
u
rd

ered
 an

d
 g

et in
to

 a lig
h
t 

co
lo

red
 statio

n
 w

ag
o

n
 d

riv
en

 
by "a L

atin." 
O

n
e o

f th
em

 said
 b

e h
eard

 
O

sw
ald

 say
 in

 p
o

lice h
ead

-
q

u
a
rte

rs -th
a
t th

e
 sta

tio
n

 
w

ag
o
n
 w

as M
rs. P

ain
e's, b

u
t 

"d
o
n
't d

rag
 h

er in
to

 th
is." 

[In
 W

ash
in

g
to

n
, G

en
eral 

S
essio

n
s C

o
u

rt Ju
d

g
e C

h
arles 

W
. B

ailee&
 said

 th
at a co

u
rt 

o
rd

er d
irectin

g
 th

e N
atio

n
al 

A
rchivist to appear as a prose-

cu
tio

n
 w

itn
ess—

w
ith

 p
ictu

res 
and X

-rays of the K
ennedy au-

to
p
sy

—
n
o
 lo

n
g
er stan

d
s b

e-
cau

se th
e p

ro
secu

tio
n
 h

as fin
-

ished its case. 
[T

hus, the autopsy m
aterials 

an
d

 o
th

er assassin
atio

n
 arti-

fa
c
ts w

ill re
m

a
in

 in
 th

e
 a

r-
chives.] 

D
eclin

e Is N
oted

 
In B

row
n P

elicans 
N

E
W

 Y
O

R
K

, F
eb. 21 (U

P
I) 

—
N

atu
ralists ex

p
ressed

 co
n
-

cern
 to

d
ay

 o
v
er th

e d
eclin

e 
in num

bers of the brow
n peli-

can
 in

 th
e U

n
ited

 S
tates. 

T
h
e N

atio
n
al A

u
d
u
b
o
n
 S

o
-

ciety reportecl„that the brow
n 

p
elican

 p
o

p
u

latio
n

 in
 L

o
u

isi-
an

a an
d

 T
ex

as h
as sh

o
w

n
 a 

sh
arp

 d
eclin

e in
 th

e 
past 10 

y
ears. H

o
w

ev
er, th

e S
o
ciety

 
n
o
ted

 th
at th

e p
elican

 is "still 
ap

p
aren

tly
 in

 g
o

o
d

 sh
ap

e" in
 

F
lo

rid
a. T

h
e S

o
ciety

 listed
 

w
ater p

o
llu

tio
n

 as th
e m

ajo
r 

facto
r cau

sin
g

 th
e d

eclin
e. 


